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Stephen Hoffman

From: wrsabey@verizon.net
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 9:56 AM
To: Irrchelp
Subject: RGGI Adoption

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Good morning,   
 
To whom it may concern, I am a long-standing Pennsylvania resident writing to express my support for the RGGI rule 
making to reduce CO2 emissions. I am in my late nineties with children and grandchildren whom I would like to leave with 
a future of clean air so that they may have a happy life enjoying the planet as I did in my youth. I support the PA rule 
making to be discussed during the September 1st meeting. Now is the perfect opportunity to start PA on the path to 
regulatory control of emissions by adopting RGGI - which will in turn reduce instances of droughts, fires, and other 
detrimental impacts to our earth.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ruth Sabey 


